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Foster Garvey is pleased to announce the addition of Brooke

Bagnall, an associate in the firm’s Investment Management

practice group. She is based in the firm's Seattle office, and her

practice will focus on providing support in domestic and

international investments for public and private institutional

investors across various alternative investments

Brooke was previously an Associate in the Seattle office of Fox

Rothschild LLP where she assisted businesses in a variety of

corporate matters.

She obtained her J.D. from Northwestern Pritzker School of Law

and received her B.A. in International Studies, Psychology and

Sociology from the University of Michigan.

During law school, Brooke externed for a national personal

finance company and worked in the Bluhm Law Clinic at

Northwestern Pritzker Law. She also interned with the Eastside

Legal Assistance Program in Bellevue, Washington. Additionally,

she was an extern with Federal Magistrate Judge Patrick J.

Walsh of the U.S. District Court for the Central District of

California.


